News
Three TLU professors were featured in the Seguin Gazette-Enterprise this Labor Day weekend.  Psychology Professor Carolyn Turner shared her expertise in the field of abuse in discussing the Seguin case of youth abusing a dog.  Her fields of study include the psychology of abuse victims and perpetrators and severe mental illness.  The Seguin case generated several editorial comments, including “Street Scene” opinions from TLU students Truxton Fox, Stephanie Roan, and Casey Wedding.
 Professor Emeritus of Music Anita Windecker, who taught at TLU for a record 50 years, was recognized as the founder of the Texas Mid-Symphony, which celebrates its 30th anniversary this year.  Windecker and the symphony were featured in Sunday’s paper.
A story in yesterday’s Gazette featured Dr. Denise Ann Menchaca, adjunct professor of English and communication studies, who has organized a cooperative of local storytellers, “Seguin Earth & Sky Story Spinners.” This has led to a new storytelling class for adults that will meet at 6:30 p.m. today, Sept. 5, at the Seguin Guadalupe County Public Library, 707 E. College St.  For more information about the class call 830-556-1247, or e-mail The Seguin Earth & Sky Story Spinners at gvstorytelling@yahoo.com. 
Professional Activities

Dr. Ana Maria Gonzalez, assistant professor of modern languages, has had her article "'Aqui estamos y no nos vamos': casos y cosas en la experiencia migratoria" accepted for publication by the Jornadas Andinas de Literatura Latinoamericana (JALLA) in Bogota, Colombia. More information is available using this link:

http://jalla2006.uniandes.edu.co.

Comings and Goings 
Changing status – After 15 years service to the TLU Police Department, 1st Sgt. Jim Rader is changing from full-time police officer status to part-time-as-needed status, effective Sept. 7. Rader has contributed a great deal to UPD over the years. Please join us in wishing him well in his new position. 

Miscellaneous
Robotics mentors needed – The Navarro High School Robotics Team is in desperate need of mentors.  They are looking for people with any of the following skills (who are willing to share their expertise and give guidance):  electronics, engineering, construction, and mechanical.  
The Robotics Team competes in BEST (Boosting Engineering, Science and Technology) and are currently preparing for a competition at St. Mary's University on Oct. 13.  The students work with mentors after school two days a week and on Saturdays during that time, using the supplies provided by BEST to build and test a robot to perform an assigned task.

If you or anyone you know might be interested, please contact Susan Hartley at Navarro High School at 830-372-1931 ext. 5406 or cell, 830-305-0733.  Thanks!

